
From: Pat O'Donoghue <> 
Sent: April 12, 2023 10:13 AM 
To: Ron Ashmore 
Subject: Dock Licence Agreement on Cedar Glen Rd.  
  
To:  The Mayor & Council Members,  
 
We would very much appreciate to be able to transfer our dock licence agreement to a future 
owner.  We are at 835 Cedar Glen Rd, Dunsford, ON.  
 
From 800 Cedar Glen Rd. and up are not able to transfer dock space to the new owner when 
selling our home.  We don't think this is fair.  
 
Th dock space that we are using has been used with this house since 1972 by the original 
owner.  We were shown where it was by the Realtor when we purchased the house in 2015 and 
have used it ever since.   
 
Thurstonia residents are able to transfer the Dock Space when to the new owners when thy sell 
their house.  
 
Thank you, for your consideration in this matter.   
 
Pat & Flo O'Donoghue 
 


